
From: Esta Grossman  
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:04 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: House sale at 1919 Wayne St. 
 
Dear Planning Commission: 
 
I live across the street from the house at 1919 Wayne St. I would like to comment 
on the proposed sale of this property to the Jesuits. I am in favor of this sale.  
 
I have for several years been walking my dog past the current Jesuit residence on 
Ferdon. The house has been very well-maintained, and quiet. I have sometimes seen 
one or two people sitting on the porch, engaged in conversation who sometimes 
wave as I  walk by. They seem like potentially desirable neighbors, and that they 
would be an asset, not a liability to this area. Hence, again, I favor granting 
them the exemption. 
 
Sincerely, 
Esta Grossman 
1908 Lorraine Pl. 
 

 


